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From March 6th-May 8th, all Asbury Elementary students, kindergarten through fifth grade, are invited to participate in the Running Eagles Running Club!  We believe the Running Club will encourage our students to embrace running, develop healthy minds and bodies, and establish friendships across the grades. 
Running Club will be held every WEDNESDAY after school from 3:15-4:00.  Please be prompt picking up your child at the end of practice. We expect to have a wait list of interested students, so after 2 absences, your child will no longer be able to participate. 
There will be a $25 fee for running club. You can pay cash, check to Kim Magoffin, or venmo to @Kimberly-Magoffin.
Please fill out the form below and return it to school. We will be limiting the number of participants to 40, so children will be accepted on a first come, first served basis.
As a culminating activity, we would like to invite kids and families to participate in the Colfax 5K on Saturday, May 18th at 9 a.m.  You can register and find information at www.runcolfax.org/races/colfax-5k/.  Ms. Barros and I will be there and look forward to running with your child!
Sincerely,
Mrs. Magoffin
Ms. Barros

 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Permission Slip
2019 Running Eagles
I hereby give _______________________________ permission to attend the Asbury Eagles Running Club, held on the playground of Asbury Elementary School on WEDNESDAYS from 3:15-4:00

Child’s Printed Name: _________________________________________

Teacher/Grade _____________________________________________

Parent Signature ____________________________________________

Parent email:_______________________________________________

Parent phone #:_____________________________________________

